
 

 

 
 
 
 
Chippenham Area Board – Monday 9 January 2012 
 
Chairman’s Announcements 
 
Youth Participatory Budgeting 
 

 

Chippenham Area Board is inviting local children and young people to come up with 
ideas for projects which will benefit 5 – 19 year olds in the Chippenham Community 
Area.  
 
Young people are invited to apply for funding by 31 January 2012 and those meeting 
the criteria will be invited to present their ideas to the Chippenham Area Board on 
Monday 5 March 2012.   
 
At that meeting everyone present will vote on the projects and influence how money 
is allocated. 
 
Application forms and funding criteria will be available later this week on the Wiltshire 
Council website and Chippenham section of Sparksite – the council’s young 
people's website. www.sparksite.co.uk  
 

If anyone has any questions or needs help to develop their ideas into an application, 
please contact our Community Area Manager, Victoria Welsh 
victoria.welsh@wiltshire.gov.uk 01249 706 446.  
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